
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE JUNE 18, 2001 

SPADINA-YORK SUBWAY EXTENSION COMMITTEE BUSINESS CASE 

Recommendation 

Councillor Racco recommends that the Business Case for the Spadina-York Subway Extension 
entitled “A Solution for Gridlock in the Northwestern GTA” be presented to Council at its meeting 
of June 25, 2001. 

Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to advise Members of Council that the Business Case for the 
Spadina-York Subway Extension is nearing completion, and will be presented to Vaughan 
Council at Monday’s Council meeting. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

In March 2001, the City of Vaughan retained the consulting firm of Pricewaterhouse Coopers on 
behalf of the Spadina-York Subway Extension Committee to prepare Business Case for the 
proposed subway extension. 
 
The draft Business Case was presented to the Spadina-York Subway Extension Committee on 
Friday, June 15, 2001.  Following input and suggestions from the Committee members, the report 
will be finalized and available for submission to Council on June 25, 2001. It is the Committee’s 
intention to also formally submit the Business Case to the Councils of the City of Toronto and the 
Region of York, and to York University.   

Conclusion 

The final report Business Case “A Solution for Gridlock in the Northwestern GTA” will be 
presented to Vaughan Council at its meeting of June 25, 2001. 

Attachments 

none 

Report prepared by: 

Victoria Leskie 
Director of Corporate Communications 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Councillor Mario G. Racco 
Chair  
Spadina-York Subway Extension Committee 
 


